
From: s me  
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 6:14 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Travel management review in Shoshone national forest 
 

Mr. Rob Robertson, 

I am writing to comment on restrictions involving over the snow vehicles in our 

National Forests. I travel from Michigan several times a winter to ride an over the snow vehicle 

in the areas under review. One of my favorite locations is around Togwotee Pass and Brooks 

Lake. As I visit many areas of the west to ride, I get frustrated by the vast amount of our land 

that is not accessible via over the snow vehicles.  Rather than any addition restrictions, I ask for 

increased access for over the snow vehicles.  

 

I understand that spring and fall restrictions are under consideration as part of the review. 

April, and sometimes if snow is adequate May, are my favorite times of the year to ride these 

areas. As you know there can be considerable snow at higher elevations that safely support over 

the snow vehicles that leave no footprint or damage when the snow melts.  

 

I ask for those involved in the review to consider less restriction for over the snow vehicles. I 

would appreciate acknowledgement of the receipt of this message.  

 

Thank you, Steve Meehan 




